Chris O'Brien
“

From: Nick furney <nickfurney726@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 10:39 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: No tax on boats

Rhode Island’s long standing decision not to tax boats had made it possible for many people to enjoy the Ocean State’s

waters, taxing boats will make it harder for people to be able to afford purchasing a boat and enjoying Rhode Island for
all it has to offer also many businesses rely on out of state buyers because of our no tax on boats. | ask that you do not

move forward with house bill H6256 Sent from my iPhone



